
 TO: 
WENDY RAMPSON AICP 
PLANNING MANAGER, ANN ARBOR 
  
I STRONGLY SUPPORT AND AGREE WITH THE STATEMENT OF ELECTED REPRESENTATIVE OF THE 
87 HOMEOWNERS OF THE WOODCREEK SUBDIVISION TO DENY PROPOSED SOUTH POND 
VILLAGE DEVELOPMENT. 
THERE ARE MANY OBJECTIONS LISTED IN THE STATEMENT THAT WAS SENT LAST WEEK. 
  
DR. ANNA DOBRACKI 
1620 WOODCREEK BLVD 
ANN ARBOR, MI 48104 
  
dra1620@hotmail.com 
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